
Letter of Recommendation

November 1, 2023

My name is Janet Scheiner and I am proud to offer my recommendation of
Alexa Stein to whom I have personally known for 11 years.

Alexa has taught and assisted in my classroom. I have experienced an
individual who is driven, organized, and able to develop relationships with
my students that truly inspired them.

Alexa has developed her skills as a teacher by taking on responsibility and
always assisting in my classroom. She has had a wonderful rapport with
people of all ages in my school, especially the children. She has wonderful
writing skills and loves to help my students with their writing. She also
incorporated excellent reading lessons to my students, including
differentiating small group instruction.

Alexa accomplishes any given task with initiative and a positive attitude.

I highly recommend Alexa Stein for a teacher position at your school. She
will certainly be an asset to the students in your school district and
community.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information.

Best regards,

Janet Scheiner
First Grade Teacher
Woodward Parkway Elementary School
516-445-0510
jscheiner@farmingdaleschools.org


